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The application period has closed. Thank you for your interest!

Are you a frequent user of MTS Access or accessibility features of the MTS fixed route services?
Are you interested in representing the disabled community in San Diego on the Accessible
Services Advisory Committee?

The MTS Accessible Services Advisory Committee (or ASAC for short) is made up of members
of the community and MTS staff, and is chaired by a member of the MTS Board of Directors.
Meetings occur four times a year and the committee reviews accessibility concerns reported by
the public, accessibility-related reports provided by MTS and other issues as needed.

We're looking for two new community members for the ASAC who can commit to being present
for quarterly meetings and are passionate about accessibility.

If that sounds like you or someone you know, download, fill out, and return the appropriate
application below! Applications must be received by May 26, 2016 to be considered.
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